
Rilke Community,

The Academic Policy Committee (APC) met on November 21, 2024 for their monthly
meeting. Please review the highlights below and use the link at the end to access
reports from each meeting.

● Our 10-year charter expires June 30, 2025. After over a year of work, our
charter renewal application was submitted to and approved by ASD at their
November 19th meeting. ASD will now coordinate with the State Department
of Education and Early Development for the application to be reviewed and
approved, which will be the final step in renewing our charter through 2035.

● To elaborate on our November 15th APC communication, the APC would like
to reiterate to our community that we have not been offered a facility through
ASD’s Rightsizing initiative. We wrote a letter to the school board to consider
Rilke for a repurposed ASD facility, if one should become available. Rilke
Schule cannot sustain our staffing levels and current teacher-student ratios
with the funding we currently receive while paying rent for our current facility.
If ASD offers a repurposed ASD facility to Rilke Schule, we will survey our
community for feedback on the impact it would place on our families. We
understand the magnitude of a

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RV0xSbNWMe4OKuJLeGW0S3TZsDTmjjCk0I4spAja-Ys/edit?usp=sharing
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